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Dear sirs: 
This proposal for TV's is just one more absurd regulation in the ever expanding nanny state, top-down 
centrally controlled economy. This proposed regulation should be thrown in the trash can. KEEP 
YOUR HANDS OFF OF OUR LIBERTY AND QUIT TRYING TO FORCE YOUR ABSURD 
REGULATIONS ONTO EVERY ASPECT OF OUR LIVES!!!!!!!!!  
Keith Robert Wilson 
601 Van Ness Ave. #E3604 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 797-2172 
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